City of Amarillo
Consolidated Annual Performance and Evaluation Report (CAPER)

Community Development Block Grant (CDBG)
HOME Investment Partnership Program (HOME)

The Community Development Department of the City of Amarillo has prepared the Consolidated Annual Performance and Evaluation Report for October 1, 2021 through September 30, 2022. This report discusses the accomplishments and performance of each program in relation to the priorities and strategies in the 2020-2024 Consolidated Plan, this CAPER is for the completion of the second year of the 5-year Con-Plan.

Public Comment Period has been made available as of December 07, 2022 to December 21, 2022
Copies can be made available at the Community Development office 808 S. Buchanan St. upon request

All comments or request must be received by 4PM December 21, 2022 – All comments and correspondence shall be submitted in writing to Vanessa.Robinson@Amarillo.gov 
 
